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This has been a strange and challenging year. We have only been able to meet and work together 

two or three times in the past year. Mainly in the Summer months.

However we have been able to at least maintain the Park to allow people to enjoy it. Charles has by 

and large kept the grass mown with the old Mower, with help from Ralph The mower that was 

promised from HS2 has not materialised and seems to  be getting further away from a possibility, 

what a surprise !

We managed to mow and rake all three meadows and trim the hedge that was laid a couple of years 

ago, and have a lovely bonfire during  Summer and early Autumn.

The area that we cleared of Brambles has been kept clear mainly by the sterling work of Sue and 

Ralph , Ralph has also kept the Park safe by removing any unsafe tree branches etc.

Hopefully this year we will be able to plant the hedge that we planned although that might have to 

wait until   Autumn  now.

As we never have more than six Volunteers  in spite of numerous appeals we should be able to meet 

up  on a more regular basis from this month.


